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Hello,

As we all know, emergencies happen. In the wake of September 11 and Hurricane Katrina, emergency preparedness has become a significant issue nationwide. Minnesota is not exempt from these situations, as we remember local tragedies such as the I-35W bridge collapse, Hugo tornado, and spring flooding.

Planning now will make it easier for you and your family during an emergency situation. One simple action you can take to reduce the impact and stress of an emergency is to stock up on supplies and have a plan in place for response. This will make it easier to stay at home for an extended period of time and will be helpful in the event that you are unable to get to a store (or if stores are out of supplies). You will need to store at least a five-day supply of non-perishable food and water, prescription drugs, non-prescription drugs, first-aid supplies, battery operated radio, a flashlight, and any other necessary items. 

Another way you can reduce the impact of an emergency situation is to make a communication plan with your family. Designate meeting places near your home and outside of your neighborhood in case of an evacuation. Talk to the schools about their communication plans with parents. Make sure everyone in your family has emergency contact information with them at all times. 

For more information visit www.fema.gov/areyouready.   

